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Dear TLCC Neighbors, 
 

     HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  What mild temperatures we've been able to enjoy lately.   
     The TLCC is in the process of updating its mailing list to include all Tri-Lakes area residents and property owners.  We want all  
community members to be informed about and be able to participate in the activities/events hosted by the center.   Please contact 
Beth @218-269-0469 if you know of any area friend or neighbor that didn't receive a complimentary copy of the Gazette News-
letter.  We plan to complete the Lyman Lake area for the spring-summer edition delivery in late May. 
     For your convenience, a membership form is included in this newsletter.  When yearly dues of $15.00 are submitted, a member-
ship/event date postcard will be mailed as a receipt and reminder that your dues are up-to-date.  Please include your email  
address to receive TLCC notifications, up-dates or the bi-annual Gazette Newsletter. 
     Thank you for your kind support this past year.  TLCC's mission, fundraising and event success is due to member 
involvement.  Your input is important not only with annual events, but with decisions regarding general operations and future 
building needs.  
     We could use your help with the Fisharama which is on Saturday, Feb. 2nd.  Please call me @ 715-399-8282 if you can help in 
any way.   
 
Your President 
Kathy Lisdahl 

2019 Calendar of Events 

54thAnnual Fisharama  Sat. Feb. 2  Noon - 4:00 P.M. 

Spring-Ham Bingo   Thurs. Apr. 11   6:30 - 8:30 P.M. 

Spring TLCC Clean-Up  Sat. May 18    9:00 A.M. - Noon 

Sales Around the Lakes   Sat. June 15       8:00 A.M. - 1:00 P.M. 

Fourth of July Events  Wed. Jul 3-  

    Sun. July 7  TBA 

5-K Family Walk-Run  Sat. Aug.  17    8:00 A.M. 

Corn & Pork Roast  Sat. Aug. 17     4:00 - 6:30 P.M. 

Soup Supper   Sat. Sept. 28     Noon - 3:00 P.M. 

Fall TLCC Clean-Up  Sat. Oct 12       9:00 - Noon 

Trunk n Treat    Thurs. Oct. 31          5:30 - 7:00 P.M. 

Fall-Turkey Bingo  Thurs. Nov. 21    6:30 - 8:30 P.M.  

 

 

  

Saturdays 6:00pm 
Amnicon Acres 

Feb. 23 

March 23 

April 27 

May 25 

Meeting Dates at 10: A.M.:  

Jan 12, Feb 9, Mar 9, Apr 13, May 11 

Tri Lakes Community 

 Center Gazette 

Follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/trilakescommunitycenter.org/ 

Check out our website for detailed information:  http://trilakescommunitycenter.org/ 
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2017- 2019 Term – expires June 2019                        2018- 2020 Term – expires June 2020 

 
Officers                          Term expires 

 
 

 

A nomination committee will be formed at the May meeting. Nominations will take place at the June meeting for the following 

board member and officer positions:  four board members, Vice President, Secretary. Elections will be held at the July meet-

ing.  If you would like to nominate a member for one of these positions or become more involved yourself, please contact any 

officer or board member to submit a nomination. Thank you! 

 

Board of directors and officers 

Kate Boyle  
Dan Corbin      
Steve Noble 
Rick Raymond 

(608) 719-9379 
(218) 390-0748 
(715) 399-2336 
(218) 391-4472 

Charles Dolsen 
Jeff Kantarik 
Sandi Raymond 
Terry Erickson 

(715) 399-2688 
(218) 590-9962 
(218) 391-8108 
(218) 391-2445 

President 
Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

     Kathy Lisdahl 
     Pam Clark 
     Beth Abrahamson 
     Jay Hunger 

      (715) 399-8282   
      (715) 718-2211 
      (218) 269-0469 
      (715) 399-8977 

              June 2020 
              June 2019 
              June 2019 
              June 2020 

TRUNK and TREAT 

     A sighting of several unusual characters was reported from the grounds of the Tri Lakes Commu-
nity Center on Wednesday, Oct. 31st.  People saw a dinosaur, court jester, monkey, butterfly prin-

cess, workout star and even Mickey Mouse!  It was discovered that these 
distinctive characters were represented among attire worn by area trick-or-treaters at the 
second annual "Trunk-n-Treat" event.  Children went trunk-to -trunk to collect treats rather 
than play tricks.  Everyone involved enjoyed the warmth of a fire while the children made 
S'Mores. 

  

 The TLCC was able to award a $500.00 scholarship to two deserving             

students for the 2018-19 school year.  The betting hole at the Fourth of July golf outing 

helps sustain funds for this educational opportunity for members and their families.  

We appreciate the generosity of all of the golfers!  An application is included in this 

newsletter for interested students.  
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2019 Annual FISHARAMA 

The Tri Lakes Community Center's 54th Annual Fisharama will take place on Saturday, February 2nd from 
noon until 4:00 P.M.  The fishing contest fee is $3.00 for adults and $1.00 for children under the age of 

twelve.  Contestants will be able to pay and register their live fish on the ice. 
This fee is separate from the annual winter raffle ticket fundraiser. 
     Contest prizes will be awarded in the "longest live pan fish" and the "longest 
live other legal fish" categories caught in both the adult and children's divisions.  
In the adult division; prize baskets will be awarded to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd places.  
Cash prizes of $100, $75 and $50 will be awarded to 5th, 10th and 15th places.  
In the children's division cash prizes of $30, $20 and $10 will be awarded to 1st, 

2nd and 3rd places.  Winners in the children's division will also be presented with a medal. 
     Food and beverages will be available for purchase "on the ice," a 50/50 raffle will be available with tickets 
being sold @ $1.00 each or six for $5.00, plus the Annual Winter Fisharama Raffle Tickets will be available 
for purchase  @ $2.00 each or three for $5.00.  Cash prizes of $300.00, $200.00 and $100.00 will be award-
ed the 1st, 2nd and 3rd place lucky winners. 
     TLCC volunteers will drill holes upon request for contestants.  In the event of adverse weather or poor ice 
conditions, the contest registration and prize drawings will take place at Amnicon Lake's boat landing .  In this 
case, there will be no parking available at the landing.  
     At 4:00 P.M. the 50/50 raffle and annual raffle ticket drawings will be held as well as the winners of all fish 
categories being announced. The annual Fisharama is an event that people look forward to each February.  
The TLCC wishes all fishermen and women good luck.  We hope to see everyone on the ice! 

  

  

       ****************************************************************************************** 

 Please keep in mind: the cost of the raffle tickets will be separate from any fishing contest fees. 

  

          The raffle prizes will be as follows:  - 1st Place— $300;  2nd Place—$200; 3rd Place—$100. 

          Fisharama Raffle Tickets can be purchased at the following local businesses:  Amnicon Acres Campground, Amni-
con Bar & Restaurant, Four Corners General Store, Manitou Inn, Shortstop Bar and Kopper Kettle.  Thank you for your 
help with ticket sales.  The TLCC is appreciative of their support. 

Please patronize the following businesses and thank them for their generous donations for our 2018 Events! 

BUSINESSES: 
Aldi Food Mart 
Arby’s 
Benna Ford-Superior 
Bucktales Cantina & Grill 
Campbell’s Do It Center 
Champion’s Lounge 
Culver’s 
Dan’s Feed Bin 
DECC Ticket Office 
Drift Dodger’s Snowmobile Club 

Grizzly’s 
Gronk’s 
Keyport Liquor 
Keyport Lounge 
Kopper Kettle 
Kwik Trip 
MAC Sports and Marine 
McDonald’s— East End 
Mike’s Place 
Northwest Beverage 
Northwest Outlet 
Papa Murphy’s 

Pete’s Tower and Quick Lube 
Scentsy– Jim and Denise Clark 
Shamrock Pizza 
Shannon’s Stained Glassery 
Shorty’s Pizza & Smoked Meats 
State Farm Insurance— 
    Matt Thoreson Agency, Inc. 
Superior Beverages, LLC 
Taco John’s 
Tavern 105 
The Bait Box 
The Breakwater Restaurant 
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FALL TURKEY BINGO 

          The bingo committee would like to thank the 73 bingo participants for their generosity and 
support for another successful community fundraiser.  People enjoyed the evening as they wished 
for a certain number to be called while they chatted with family and friends.  What a great crowd!  
Congratulations to the lucky winners.  Please join us at the 
Spring Ham Bingo on April 11, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. 
     Thank you to the following members for volunteering, do-

nating prizes, snacks and/or turkeys for the event:  Shirley Acker, Wally & Lauri 
Barry, Joan Flechsig, Sue Hurin, Kathy Lisdahl and Maxine Tanula.  A special thank 
you to Lily Olson for making the beautiful wreath and Mary Jean Dolsen for the 
handmade rug which were donated for the raffles and Emma & Stacey Antonson 
for providing childcare.  Kudos to the TLCC members who stayed to help with the 
clean-up.  
The Bingo Committee 
 

Town of Oakland

Fire Department 

 

Fire Chief - John Melcher - (218) 428-6520 

Asst. Chief–Stan Dzikonski – (715) 817-0035 

Business meetings are held at 7:00pm on the 

2nd Wednesday of each month. 

Training is held on the 3rd Wednesday of 

each month. 

Town of Summit

Fire Department 

 

Fire Chief - Tony Blank - (715) 493-9844 

 

Assistant Chief – Willy Silvernale and Brian Eccles 

 

 The fire department meets weekly on 

Wednesdays at Fire Station #1 on County Road 

BB. 
   

 The 2nd Wednesday of every month is the 

business meeting and is held at the Summit  

Town Hall at 7:00pm  

  

Annual Corn & Pig Roast  
 The Annual Pork and Corn Roast was held on  August 18.    Despite the hot day, we had a great turnout once 
again at the Tri Lakes Community Center!  Special thanks to those who pitched in to help make this 
another great event. We raised  270  dollars through a 50/50 drawing, donations, selling glasses of 
ice cold beer, etc.…!  We announced the winner of the two scholarships and also made a donation 
to the local Summit and Oakland Town volunteer fire departments.  Special thanks need to go out 
to our corn roasters and shuckers Dewayne (Dewey) Berger, Jeff Kantarik, and Aaron Pitrago .  
Thank you also to Dan Corbin and Jake Kemp for prepping, cooking, and slicing up the pork as it was 
fabulous!!    Special thanks also to community members who brought a dish or dessert to share; 
there certainly was plenty for all.  This was also the first time we were able to use the new picnic tables and we 
heard lots of positives from this.  Thanks to those who came out to help put the tables together and help set them 
up.  The TLCC thanks both Sandi Raymond and Katie Bates for the great photos taken this day!  Thank you to all TLCC 
board members who came out to help on such a hot day as well as those community members who helped with set 
up and clean up! 
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Event Sponsors 

The Tri Lakes Community Center would 
like to thank the following businesses 

and individuals for their generous 
sponsorship of our 2018 events!!  

 

Amnicon Bar & Restaurant Amnicon Acres     Badger Excavating  & Storage 
Belknap Plumbing & Heating Denny’s Lawn and Garden Doug and Nancy Nelson  
East Central Energy   Four Star Construction  Harmony House  I & II                       
Jake’s Quality Tire, Inc.    Lakehead Constructors, Inc.  Pattison Park Golf Course  
RJ Sports and Cycle   Superior Choice Credit Union Udeen Excavating 
Superior Douglas County Family YMCA      

  

Annual Soup Supper 
 The TLCC annual Soup Supper was held Saturday, September 29, 2018.  We were very fortunate to have a wide    
variety of delicious soups and scrumptious pies donated to the event.  Many generous monetary donations were      

received as well.  The event was a huge success and all together we raised $1,036.00. 

We want to thank everyone who donated soup, a pie, money or time.  Thanks specifically to the 
phone callers – Sue Clark, Colleen Schorr, Kathy Lisdahl and Mary Jean Dolson; the workers who 
helped the day of the Soup Supper – Kathy Lisdahl, Pat Postal (pie cutter), Stacey Antonson and Ann 
Porter (ticket sales) and Maxine Tanula and Janie Fouts (clean-up). 

Without the help of this great team as well as all the donors, this event would not be possible.  Thank 
you again! 

5-K Walk/Run 
 The second annual 5-K walk/run took place on Saturday, August 18.  The top men and women finishers received a  
bouquet of Bay Produce vegetables.  Medals were earned by the top three winners in each division.  
 Mary Boyle, in the female youth division, won the overall race with a time of 25:59. 
Our overall 2nd place winner was also in the youth division:  George Wright, with a time of 26:09. 
Third Place overall was a gentleman that happened to be jogging by as we were setting up and 
decided to register and join the fun.  He was also our first place adult, Noah Marcon, with a time 
of 29:40. 

 
Place Youth Men’s Women’s 

1 Mary Boyle Noah Marcon Melissa Wright 

2 George Wright Marquise Saly Breanna Thiel 

3 Claire Boyle Patrick Brendon Amy Benson 
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2018 Fourth of July Celebration 
Mother Nature created havoc for the 2018 4th of July events.  Annual activities were either cancelled or postponed due 
to the Father's Day flood.  The boat and road parade and canoe/kayak races were cancelled due to storm damage and 
safety issues. 
 

Turkey Pot Luck & Kids Games 
The turkey pot luck and kids' games were rescheduled and took place on Friday, July 6th on the community center 
grounds.  People from the Tri Lakes area enjoyed lots of good food and conversation with family, friends and neigh-
bors.  Kids participated in some old-fashioned races and had fun breaking the pinata. 

 
                               Golf Scramble 

The golf outing was held on Saturday, July 7th.  The annual event hosted by the TLCC and John 
Pettingill couldn't happen without the help of Shelloy Miller and Bob Johnsen.  Yeah!  Thanks 
for your time and hard work.  The committee also extends a big thank you to all of the bakers 

(desserts & potatoes) and volunteers who helped during the day. A 
special thanks to Charles & MaryJean Dolsen and Pat Ettestad for 
taking charge of the betting hole.  We appreciate the support from 
the participating golfers who donated approx. $550 to the scholar-
ship fund during the event.  To Doug Wells, Greg Acker and Dave 
Rasmussen, thanks for the great job on the steaks! 
Congratulations to the following winners of the golf outing:  Team 
Torgesen:  1st Place (28); Team Plummer:  12th Place (32);                            
Team Williams:   21st Place (36). 
                                4th of JULY FUNDRAISER 

The annual raffle drawing was held at the conclusion of the golf outing.  Congratulations to the following winners: 
                    Phil Stepp:  1st Place:   Gas Grill 
                    Jay Hunger:      2nd Place:  3 mo. YMCA Membership 
                    Chris Carlson:   3rd Place:  20 Game Pass @ Pattison Golf Course 
                    Dan Wicklund:   4th Place:  $150 Super One Gift Card 
                    Shane Gopke:   5th Place:  Summer Basket 
 

                                   Annual Pancake Breakfast 
A big shout out to the Oakland Fire Department, TLCC volunteers, Perkin's and Upper Lakes 
Foods for their help with the success of the 2018 Pancake Breakfast.  Delicious all-you-can-eat 
pancakes, sausage links and morning beverages were served to community members with all 
proceeds donated to the Oakland and Summit Fire Departments.  Thank you to all of the 
attendees for supporting such a worthwhile event.  Kudos to Senator Janet Bewley for her as-
sistance at the event.  
Plan to join us next year during the 2019 Fourth of July celebration.  Bring your friends, rela-
tives and neighbors to help raise funds for the fire departments. 

Fireworks 
The absolutely spectacular and largest fireworks display ever, was fired off by TLCC volunteers at the ball field on July 
6.  Not to be outdone, many around the lake also set off their own fireworks which too were amazing and the best   
ever.  We thank everyone who participated and donated funds over the past year to support the fireworks and annual 

events. 
 

Church Service 
Thank you to Pastor Tom Lindberg from Whispering Pines for leading the non-denominational church service on Sun-
day, July 8th. 
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 TRI LAKES COMMUNITY CENTER MEMBERSHIP 

 $15.00 Annual Fee (per household) 

Membership runs from January 1st through December 31st 

What exactly does it mean to be a TLCC member? 

*First and foremost, as a TLCC member you are supporting our community. 

*You may not be able to attend the monthly meeting or be available to volunteer, but hopefully you've enjoyed one of 
the numerous events coordinated by the TLCC. 

  Fish-A-Rama                                   Family 5-K Walk/Run 

  Spring (Ham) and Fall (Turkey) Bingo  Corn & Pork Roast 

  Spring and Fall Clean-up    Soup Supper 

  Sales Around the Lakes    Trunk n Treat 

  Fourth of July Activities 

*As a TLCC member you can rent the community center building for free. 

What else does my $15.00 membership help support? 

     ~  Operational costs (telephone, electricity, garbage, propane, insurance & building maintenance). 

     ~  Event costs (monies are needed to host and purchase supplies for the events listed above). 

     ~  Community Donations & Scholarships (members' children/grandchildren are eligible for a $500.00 post-secondary 
scholarship). 

     ~  Capital Improvements (major purchases such as new picnic tables to ensure enough seating for outdoor 
events, new furnace & small appliances). 

The list could go on and on......but if you are interested in the management of the TLCC and planning for any of 
the annual events, please join us at a meeting.  Everyone is encouraged to attend any monthly meeting held on the 2nd 
Saturday at 10:00 A.M.  All meetings are held at the community center. 

The TLCC is a wonderful organization that does fabulous things for the community and surrounding area.  Please help 
by becoming an official member.  Your $15.00 goes a very long way to help keep the TLCC running. 

Ways to help your local community!! 
 
In answer to the many questions about how you can help your local community, below we have listed a number of 
suggestions: 

•  Get involved as a volunteer.  Even if you have little time to spare, there are many ways you can assist.  A few 
ways might be to help our lake district with water quality testing or monitoring; clean-up roadways or shoreline; 
or provide manpower hours at one of our community events. 

• Contact our community center to see how you can help with fundraising activities for our many events; they are 
numerous and require funding. 

• Support our local businesses with your patronage.   

• Expand your outreach to local charities, work with elderly, volunteer to assist at after school programs, sports or 
latch-key programs. 

The opportunities are endless.  Just contact the TLCC or your chosen charity or organization.  They can point you in 
the right direction. 
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2019 
TRI LAKES COMMUNITY CENTER 

MEMBERSHIP 

Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Spouse/significant other/other name _______________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address (where you wish newsletters and postcards to be mailed.  Please add your summer and  
  winter addresses if applicable, also include the months. If you do not receive mail at an address,   
  please do not list it. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number ________________________________Cell__________________________________ 

If you would like to receive the newsletters and postcards electronically (no paper copy), fill in your email address.  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dues for a year are $15.00.  Membership expires December 31st . 

Please return forms and dues to:   Tri Lakes Community Center 
    7872 South County Road A 
    Superior, WI  54880 
Checks should be made payable to Tri Lakes Community Center. 

Thank you for supporting the Tri Lakes Community Center.  Membership dues help with utilities, building maintenance and with 
donations to other charitable organizations. 

Thank you!        

Tri Lakes Community center  

   

 

 
 

 
Interested in Volunteering in 2019? 

Please indicate your preferences below by circling an event and/or committee 
that you would be interested in. Thank you! 

Fisharama    Spring  Ham Bingo  Spring & Fall Clean Up Day   
Sales Around the Lakes   4th of July Events  Corn and Pork Roast      
Trunk n Treat   Soup Supper    Fall Turkey Bingo  
5K Family Run Walk 
                                                     Committees:                         
Buildings and Grounds  Marketing              The Gazette Newsletter 
Fundraising 

For Tri Lakes Community Center use only: 
 

Paid______   
Date_________    
Check #__________Cash_____  
Membership card_____ 
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Tri Lakes Community Center 

2019 Scholarship Application 
 
The Tri Lakes Community Center is offering 2—$500 post-secondary scholarships for our members, their 
children or grandchildren.  (They have to be a member in good standing of TLCC for at least one year prior to 
the date of application) 
 
This scholarship is available for the following: 
- a high school student graduating from anywhere, going to any post-secondary institution. 
- a student currently attending a post-secondary institution or an adult wishing to further their post-secondary 
education 
 
Please fill out the accompanying application. Be sure to provide all requested materials.   
 
Last _______________________  First _________________ MI ____ Phone # _____________ 
 (please print) 
 
Name of TLCC member and relationship 
 
___________________________________    Relationship___________________________ (you must be a 
TLCC member or a child or grandchild of a TLCC member) 
 
Name the high school you are graduating from if applicable: 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of post-secondary institution you are planning to attend 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Program or degree you plan to seek: 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attach a 1 page or less essay, explaining why you should be awarded this scholarship.  Include your GPA (2.0 
or higher) if applicable, involvement at your school and in the community and what efforts you have made to 
prepare for your post-secondary education. 
 
 
Signature of your Guidance Counselor indicating you are eligible to graduate and have at least a 2.0 GPA (if 
applicable). 
 
__________________________________________ 
 
The scholarship application must be postmarked by March 15. Please mail this application and supporting   
essay to:  
 
Tri Lakes Community Center  
Attn: Scholarship Committee 
7872 S. Cty Rd. A 
Superior WI. 54880  


